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Comments: Today | would like to comment on the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest plan

Please take into consideration the nature and wildlife who make this forest ecosystem their home. It is important
to maintain corridors for wildlife to roam through and across states and provinces to maintain biodiversity in their
species. There are grizzly bears, wolverines and other rare animals, please take proactive measures to prevent
human-wildlife conflicts.

When highways that cross national forest lands are reconstructed or expanded, wildlife crossings and other
measures should be included to keep wildlife connected over and under these busy roads.

Thank you for your consideration.



